
Feedback Request on Anti-Discrimination 

Policy 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to fostering an inclusive and 

equitable environment, we are reaching out to request your feedback on our current Anti-

Discrimination Policy. 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and we believe that your perspective will help us enhance our 

policy to better serve our community. Please take a moment to consider the following questions: 

• Do you feel the policy adequately addresses the needs of all individuals? 

• Are there any areas where you believe improvements can be made? 

• Do you have suggestions for additional resources or training that could support our 

efforts? 

We appreciate your input and encourage you to respond by [insert due date]. Your feedback will 

remain confidential, and we assure you that it will be used solely for the purpose of policy 

enhancement. 

Thank you for your time and contribution to making our organization a better place for everyone. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


